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PUBLIC NOTICE

THE UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY (EPA)
ANNOUNCES THE AVALIABILITY OF THE ADMIINISTRATIVE RECORD FOR THE
WAYMIRE DRUM VAPOR INTRUSION SITE

In August of 2019, EPA was requested by the Los Angeles Regional Water Quality
Control Board to conduct a removal action at the Waymire Drum Vapor Intrusion site
(site) at 7702 Maie Ave in Los Angeles, California. The soil at the site is contaminated
with the chemicals commonly -used in industrial-cleaning processes: tetrachloroethene
(PCE), trichloroethene (TCE) and vinyl chloride (VC). It is unclear how the soil became
contaminated but, beginning in the 1920s the site was used as a drum-cleaning facility
and later as various auto body salvaging companies. These chemicals can migrate as a
vapor from the soil into the indoor air of buildings, posing a threat to public health. This
is known as “vapor intrusion.” In September 2019, EPA began installing vapor intrusion
mitigation systems in affected residential and commercial buildings surrounding the’
7702 Maie Avenue property.

The Administrative Record contains all documents upon which EPA has based its
decision to conduct a removal action at the site. Copies of the Administrative Record
are available at response.epa.gov/waymire and at the following location:

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 9

Regional Records Center

75 Hawthorne St, Room 3110

San Francisco, CA 94105

(415) 947-8717

Hours of Operation: Monday-Thursday: 9:00 a.m. -12:00 p.m., 1:00 p.m.- 4:00 p.m.

Questions and comments should be sent to:
Olivia Trombadore
EPA On-Scene Coordinator
Email: trombadore.olivia@epa.gov
Phone: 415-243-7750
: CNS-3320395#




